
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

STOLEN GIRLS … STOLEN DREAMS 
 

Tackling the issue of human trafficking and looking for ways to help eradicate it, Soroptimist 

International of Music City Nashville will host a Community Awareness Night on Monday, 

January 11th at 6:45 in recognition of Human Trafficking Awareness Day and Month. The event 

will be held at Skyline Medical Center in Auditorium B on the Garden Level.  All members of the 

community are invited to hear about human trafficking in our own backyards from an End 

Slavery Tennessee speaker. The Nashville club, in partnership with Soroptimist International of 

the Americas and End Slavery TN has accepted the mission to educate the community about 

human trafficking. All are welcome to attend this event. 

 

Soroptimist of Music City Nashville is a charitable, 501-c3 club for professional women whose 

mission is to improve the lives of women and girls in our own community and around the world. 

Ending human trafficking is a project of not only the local club, but of all the clubs in the 

Americas. Club members support human trafficking survivors with donations of food, rescue 

bags, birthday celebration and monetary donations.  In addition to the support of human 

trafficking eradication, Soroptimist of Music City Nashville participates in other projects to help 

young girls reach their potentials and also provides a scholarship each year to a woman returning 

to college to complete her education.  Soroptimist is an international organization of over 90,000 

women with programs worldwide. 

 

For additional information about the community Awareness Night on January 11th or about 

Soroptimist International of Music City Nashville please visit www.simusiccitynashville.org.  

 

 

Contact:  

Karen Karpinski, Karen.karpinski10@gmail.com (615) 587-3285 

 

 
 


